
 

 

Manager Allegra "Happy" Haynes  
Members, Parks and Recreation Advisory Board 
Denver Parks and Recreation Department 
201 West Colfax Avenue, Dept. 601 
Denver, CO 80202 
 
Please be advised that I am writing this letter to support the renaming of Northside Park to 
Carpio-Sanguinette Park.  Both of these entities have provided a large amount of support to 
Denver Parks and Recreation, Mr. Carpio was instrumental in getting the Northside sewage 
treatment park in Globeville named the Northside park.  The Sanguinette family has been 
involved in this area since 1853 and continue to live in this neighborhood near the park.  I have 
a young family member, my cousin Louis, who is related to this family and still carries the 
Sanguinette name.  He would be very proud to have this area named after his family and 
ancestors.   
 
Mr. Carpio served this City for many years and deserves to have something named for all the 
work that he did while a member of City Council for all of District 9 some of the most 
underserved neighborhoods of the City and County of Denver.  He provided support for many 
projects and protected these neighborhoods.  He left a legacy by training the people like Ms. 
Ortega to follow in his footsteps and do so many great things for the City.   
 
On a national level Mr. Carpio was very well respected and deserves this honor along with the 
Sanguinette family and I hope that this name change will happen.  My husband and I have been 
associated with this area for over 65 years and would like to know that we assisted in getting 
this done for both the Carpio and Sanguinette family, two groups who were instrumental in 
making Globeville what it is today.   
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 303-296-4961.  
 
Louis and Debbie Gomez 
4905 Clayton Street 
Denver, CO 80216   


